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DESIGNED ESPECIALLY FOR YOUR NEW EMPLOYEES… 
PERSI provides the VIRTUAL “Welcome to PERSI-New Member Orientation.” 
PERSI staff are here to help members understand the tremendous value of 
their PERSI benefits and help them become better prepared for retirement. 
PERSI continually strives to come up with ways to better serve members. PERSI 
listens and is committed to educating members like your employees about 
relevant topics. 

The 20-minute virtual “Welcome to PERSI” new member orientation is a good 
quick refresher for everyone. In it, we introduce members to the resources 
and tools we have available to them and can also answer any questions 
they may have. We highlight the features, advantages, and benefits of their 
membership, including: 

• PERSI Base Plan (pension)
• PERSI Choice 401(k) Plan

• Survivor Benefits
• Disability Retirement

The “Welcome to PERSI” experience occurs every Tuesday at 10:00 am and 
2:00 pm Mountain Time. It is available to all PERSI members. 

Click here to view the workshop schedule and encourage your New 
Employees to register now. 

Sincerely, 

PERSI’s Training Team 

https://www.persi.idaho.gov/education/welcome-to-persi-new-member-orientation/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery


EMPOWER INVITES YOUR EMPLOYEES.... 
Join EMPOWER to learn about your retirement benefits. 

https://empower.webex.com/webappng/sites/empower/webinar/webinarSeries/register/8f17657845d84efb8514fac836ddd259?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://empower.webex.com/webappng/sites/empower/webinar/webinarSeries/register/8f17657845d84efb8514fac836ddd259?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery


 

 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM PERSI 
PERSI is receiving reports from members and others 
that they have received an email, mailing, and/or 
phone call offering free retirement services. 

These offers are not authorized or affiliated with PERSI, 
nor any other government agency. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please call the 
PERSI Answer Center at 1-800-451-8228 or 208-334-
3365. 

   

DIRECTOR DRUM CONTINUES TO MEET WITH LEADERSHIP  
   

Director Don Drum has started meeting with directors, administrators, leadership, and 
upper management around the state. 

He is discussing important topics including: 

• Recent legislation impacting PERSI 
• Board decisions 
• Contribution rates 
• PERSI fiscal year update 

He looks forward to receiving valuable feedback from leadership around the state 
concerning these topics and other matters. 

An email invitation to meetings has been sent to directors, administrators, leadership, 
and upper management. 

Please RSVP by sending an email to the email address listed in your invitation and 
include the city name and the names of the people attending. 

Feel free to attend any of the meetings listed in your letter. Meetings are typically 2 to 
2.5 hours. 

Meeting locations may change due to response. Please see your letter for a link 
confirming locations. 
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